
Term 1, Week 3 

11th Feb, 2022 

Reminders.. 

 School Drive Subsidiary—Apply at 

Transport NSW.          

 

Dear Megalong Families, 

Welcome back to another year at Megalong Public school, and what a whirlwind of a beginning! We have 

reached the end of week three! Between the RAT distribution and Covid changes hopefully the rest of the 

term will have less disruptions. We have had a settled start to school so far and are beginning to get back 

into the swing of learning.  

This year we welcome Mrs Standen and her positive disposition and wealth of teaching experience. Together 

we share the classroom and are handing over on Wednesdays to follow through with classroom learning. We 

look forward to some exciting learning experiences in music and performance from Mrs Standen this year. 

This term  students will be going on various excursions and doing projects at home and at school. We  intend 

to keep students up-to-date with Google Classroom and digital technology. We are also implementing home-

work that is due on Wednesdays. Please keep an eye on our newsletter calendar events and notes over the 

couple of weeks. 

Our Kinders have started to settle into a big school week! I have seen growth in their learning stamina from 

transition last year to now! We filmed students today to capture their cuteness. I will have to book photo day 

early this year. Later this term we will be having a K-4 dress-up day tbc date.   

Our stage one and two students will continue with their writing, and then public speaking skills later this 

term. They have been enjoying readers theatre and filming. All students are confident to perform, so this 

year there should be some great performance shows. I look forward to when parents are allowed back on-

site for events!  

Thank you all for your support following our school covid-10 guidelines. We strongly encourage students to 

use the Rat tests on Mondays and Wednesday mornings. Following the guidelines for the next few weeks 

until measures change I will notify you. Under the new contact rules, schools are no longer included in     

contact tracing. I will inform the school community when there is a positive case in our school and advise 

families on public health advise, including monitoring for symptoms.  

Thank you 

Stephanie Scott 

MEGALONG  PUBLIC   SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 

ATTENTION:  

For the safety of our 

students, please drive 

40km p/h in the school 

zone! When entering 

the driveway, please 

drive VERY SLOWLY!! 

 



Dates to watch for... 

18th March— P & C Meeting 4pm  

4th March —Old Ford reserve excursion and 

                     Clean up Australia day  

6th March—Sea week begins 

7th March— Premiers Reading Challenge starts 

17 th March—Sydney Zoo excursion 

22nd March— Radio Station Visit 

23rd March— Harmony Day 

25th March— Ride to school Day 

28th March—Big Veggie Crunch Week starts 

30th March— Crazy Sock Day 

31st March— Healthy Harold visit 

8th April— Easter Hat Parade  

16th April— Megalong Makers markets 

Around the Playground and in the Classroom 

          Blackheath  Kookaburra  

                Kindergarten  Inc 

Kookaburra Kindy is a community run preschool in beautiful 
Blackheath. We have provided quality preschool education 

to children aged three to five for over 65 years. 

Our Educators are enthusiastic, warm and caring. They 

use the children’s abilities, strengths, and interests to     

individualise learning. Kookaburra uses play based learning 

that follows the EYLF (Early Years Learning Framework). 

We aim to support families and children in our community to 

reach their full potential and provide assistance and advice 

where possible. 

  

CALL OR EMAIL KERRIE TO BOOK A TOUR OF THE    

PRESCHOOL TO SEE OUR LOVELY ROOM AND      

NATURAL PLAYGROUND AND TO MEET OUR        

WONDERFUL TEAM. 

      Ph: 02 4787 8977           9-11 Park Ave, Blackheath, NSW, 2785 

                         E-mail: contact@kookaburrakindy.nsw.edu.au 



Playground Fun 

With the new  

Kindys 



Change of Students details 

Please contact the office if there has been a 

change to any of the following  student  details  

over the holiday period or throughout the 

year:  

• Change of address 

• Change of email address 

• Change of ph numbers (home work or mobile) 

• Change of emergency contacts 

• Change or addition of medical circumstances 

• Other special circumstances (book a meeting 

with Principal) 

 

 


